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BLOOMFIELD CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRIC

As per the State of New York Executive Order No. 202.26, the annual
budget vote and election has been rescheduled to:

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 and will be held by Absentee Ballot.
A Budget Hearing will be held via Zoom at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday,
May 26,2020. All Budget Information will be posted on the
BCS Website: www .bloomfieldcsd.org

The qualified voters of the School District shall be entitled to vote at said
annual vote and election. A qualified voter is one who is:

(1) A citizen of the United States of America
(2) Eighteen years of age or older

(3) A resident within the School District for a period of thirty (30) days
preceding the annual vote and election. The School District may
require that any person offering to vote at the Annual School
District Meeting and Election provide one form of proof of
residency pursuant to NYS Education Law Section 2018-C.





